
Bear Lake Township Fire and Rescue

August 2016

Percentages of runs and man-hours thru August 15, 2016- see attached schedule

Fire Dept. Business

5 Alarm completed our flow testing on our SCBA’s on August 10th to keep them all within certification.

On September 7th both 170 and 171 will get their annual pump and ladder testing.

We have received our 12 new SCBA Bottles from our last revenue sharing grant and have put them into service.

I would like to ask for a Grant in September from the Revenue Sharing Board for 24 new Nomax hoods, 24 pairs of 
Structure Firefighting gloves, and 24 pairs of Extrication gloves.  OR I would like to get your approval to write a 
grant on behalf of multiple departments to do a bulk purchase of these items.  Hoods are approx. $45 Structure 
gloves $72 and extrication gloves $40.

We will be holding a Landing Zone training on Wednesday August 24th and you are all invited to watch the 
helicopter land if you would like.

CERT Business

Public Comment-

 Respectfully submitted

Sean Adams, Fire Chief


